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KAMALAYA

KOH SAMUI

Dates 26" August 2024

To Whom It May Concern

I am pleased to provide this letter of reference for Mrs. Rakhee Mediratta, a highly
skilled Wellness Practitioner with expertise in various modalities. Mrs. Mediratta
made significant contributions to our team during her tenure from December 17th
to December 21st, 2024, during this period she also trained our therapists and
Osteopath on several treatment techniques.

In addition, Rakhee demonstrated her expertise as a visiting practitioner from
August 13th to August 26th, 2024. During this period, she adeptly attended to our
VIP clients, applying a diverse array of techniques and methods.

Rakhee's training capabilities were outstanding, providing our team with valuable
insights and knowledge. Despite her demanding schedule, she successfully
balanced her roles in both training and client care.

We are deeply grateful for Mrs. Rakhee Mediratta's dedication and professionalism.
Her commitment to our team and her exceptional training skills have had a lasting
impact. We look forward to the opportunity to host Mrs. Mediratta again for future
training sessions and practitioner engagements.
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Sincerely, ﬁ/
o

Gopal Kumar
General Manager & Director of Wellness Development
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